Literacy Homework



George Washington and Mount Vernon



(5)

(179)

Mount Vernon is the name of George Washington's home. Mount Vernon (16)is located in Virginia, near Washington, D.C. The mansion stands on a bank high (30)above the Potomac River. (34)George Washington lived at Mount Vernon before he became a general (45)in the Continental Army. After the war, he came home to Mount Vernon, but left (60)again in 1789 when he was elected first president of the new United States. (74)Washington was president from 1789 to 1797. He helped shape our (85)young country into a powerful nation. In fact, many people refer to Washington (98)as "The Father of Our Country." (104)More than a million people visit Mount Vernon each year. If you were (117)to visit there, you would think you were back in George Washington's time! The (131)inside of the house has been restored to look as it did when Washington lived there, (147)including the furniture which was even used by George and Martha Washington! (159)Mount Vernon is truly one of America's great monuments, and George (170)

Fluency & Comprehension - Please answer each question in complete sentences.

Washington will always be remembered as a great American!

1)	Complete five 1 minute reads, and record your words per minute score.							
	Read #1: Read #2: Read #3: Read #4: Read #5:							
2)	Mount Vernon is located in what state?							
3)	George Washington was a general in what army?							
4)	What is Washington sometimes referred to as?							
5)	How many people visit Mount Vernon each year?							

r e is this passag		uestions	iva	me					
	ge?								
Traditional Literature	Realistic Fiction	Science Fiction	Historical Fiction	Informational	Biography	Poetry	Mystery	Fantasy	Folkta
ı t of view is thi	s passage?								
First Person Se			econd Person	Third Person					
author says "I" a lo	t)	(The aut	thor says "you" (a lot)	(The au	ithor say	s "he, sh	e or they	ı" a lot
the author's p	urpose for	writing this	s passage?						
rm (Facts)	Persuade (To	change your i	mind) E	ntertain (Fo	un)	E	xplain ((How to))
e setting of thi	is passage?	Where do	es it take pla	ace?					
mplete sentend	ce stating th	ne main ide	≥a or topic o	of this pass	age.				
. list a main ch	aracter. Lis	t one word							
, a <u></u>	<u></u>		that could	describe ti	nat cnara	acter.			
		Adjectiv		describe ti	nat cnara	acter.			
, list one <u>contr</u> a	action (ex: I	Adjectiv	ves:				- pack :	= back	oack)
		Adjectiv	ves: and one <u>cor</u>	npound w			- pack :	= back	oack)
		Adjectiv	ves: and one <u>cor</u> Compou	mpound w			- pack :	= back	oack)
:		Adjectiv	ves: and one <u>cor</u> Compou	mpound w und: ble word.			- pack :	= back	oack)
	First Person author says "I" a lo the author's p rm (Facts) e setting of thi mplete sentence	the author's purpose for m (Facts) Persuade (To e setting of this passage? mplete sentence stating the	The author says "I" a lot) the author's purpose for writing this rm (Facts) Persuade (To change your I) e setting of this passage? Where do mplete sentence stating the main ide	The author says "I" a lot) the author's purpose for writing this passage? The facts of this passage? The setting of this passage? Where does it take place to the place of the passage? The setting of this passage? Where does it take place to the place of the passage? The setting of this passage? Where does it take place to the place of the passage? The setting of this passage? Where does it take place to the passage? The setting of this passage? Where does it take place to the passage? The setting of this passage? Where does it take place to the passage?	The author says "I" a lot) The author says "you" a lot) The author's purpose for writing this passage? The facts of this passage? Where does it take place? The setting of this passage? Where does it take place?	Second Person author says "I" a lot) (The author says "you" a lot) (False author says "you" a lot) (Fals	First Person Second Person TI author says "I" a lot) (The author says "you" a lot) (The author says the author's purpose for writing this passage? rm (Facts) Persuade (To change your mind) Entertain (Fun) E. e setting of this passage? Where does it take place?	First Person Second Person Third Person author says "I" a lot) (The author says "you" a lot) (The author says "he, show the author's purpose for writing this passage? I'm (Facts) Persuade (To change your mind) Entertain (Fun) Explain (I'm) Explain (I'	First Person Second Person Third Person author says "I" a lot) (The author says "you" a lot) (The author says "he, she or they the author's purpose for writing this passage? Im (Facts) Persuade (To change your mind) Entertain (Fun) Explain (How to e setting of this passage? Where does it take place? Implete sentence stating the main idea or topic of this passage.

© One Left Enterprises